
Dear students of class 7b, 

I hope you and your loved ones are all fine and healthy. 

It’s been 6! weeks since the last time we saw each other and I actually miss you guys. 

Nevertheless, here are some new tasks for you (until May 3rd), so that you won’t forget how to write 

in English. 

1. Make a list of 15 German words (±2) which have to do with Corona and look up the English 

word or phrase for this, e.g. Pandemie, Mundschutz, Schulschließung, zu Hause bleiben ... 

 

2. And then please write 2 texts with these words from No. 1. Use either all 15 words in each 

text or one half in text one and the other half in text 2. The text type can be a newspaper 

report, diary entries (at least 2 different days), a letter/email or a story. You decide what text 

type you want to use for each text. Each text has to be at least 1,5 pages long! You can also 

add drawings or photos, if you want to. 

 

- Text 1 should be a text about reality. So, you can write about what you actually did or 

didn’t do in the last 6 weeks, what your opinion on certain actions of the government like 

social distancing is (was ihr über Maßnahmen der Regierung denkt, z.B. Kontaktverbot), 

what you think the rest of the year or school year will be like, if you worry about 

something .... 

 

- Text 2 should be fiction (fiktiv, ausgedacht). So, you can write imaginary and creative 

diary entries or stories or newspaper reports and even letters and mails. You could for 

example write what the effect of Corona would be like in the world of Harry Potter or 

Star Wars, or what a day/week of Dua Lipa or Ronaldo looks like in social distancing. 

 

I will also add an overview on the tenses as a reminder for you. I think it will help you writing the 

texts. 

If you want to show the texts to me or if you want me to check them, you can send them via email to 

stefanie.scheler@rhgym-hagen.de 

Just take a photo of the text and add it to the mail. You don’t have to type it on the computer. 

 

I wish you all the best for the next weeks and hope that we’ll meet again soon. 

Stay safe everyone! 

Yours, 

Mrs. Scheler 
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